September 18, 2012
Joseph J. Casares Jr., P.E.

Insight Construction
P.O. Box 6653
Albuquerque, NM 87102
Re:
3909 12th St. Office Improvements

 Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp date 9-11-12 (G14/D083)

Dear Mr. Casares,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 9-13-12, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit and Building Permit until the following comments are addressed. 
· A topographic map needs to be provided.

· Water blocks are needed at entrances/exits.

· Depress all landscape areas.

· Spot elevations are needed for the properties to the west.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.






Sincerely,







Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services


RER/SB
C:
e-mail
